
June 30, 2000

TO: MMG, Committee Chairs and Vice Chairs

FROM: Brian Allee

SUBJECT: MMG Consensus Building Retreat

After discussions at MMG regarding how to improve the consensus building process, I
have set up a consensus training and team building session for August 3-4, 2000 at the
Kah Nee Ta Resort in central Oregon.  Donna Silverberg and DS consultants have been
contracted to provide the training session.  I believe this experience will improve our
skills in consensus building and increase our organizational efficiency at decision
making, all of which will serve to improve CBFWA’s effectiveness. For practical training
purposes, class size should be limited to the MMG members (19), CBFWA staff (6),
Committee Chairs (3) and Vice Chairs (3).  Please RSVP to Cheron@cbfwf.org with the
names of individuals from your organization who plan to attend.

For information about Kah Nee Ta resort click here.
  http://www.kah-nee-taresort.com/home.html

Golfers Take Note!
We have tentatively reserved tee times beginning at 3:00 p.m. on August 2, 2000 at the
Kah Nee Ta golf course for an MMG golf tournament. If there are sufficient entries for
the event we will confirm the reservations.  Please contact Cheron@cbfwf.org if you
would like to participate.  The fee per person is $52, which includes one golf cart per
every two golfers.  Also $5 from each entry will make up the prize money for the winners
to spend at the pro golf shop at Kah Nee Ta.  The winners and losers will be announced at
dinner.

Reservations
The training will take place from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. on August 3rd and 9:00 a.m. to
3:00 p.m. on the 4th.  We have reserved a block of rooms on August 2-3, 2000.  Room
rates are a flat rate of $75 per night.  Please make your reservations today by calling 1-
800-544-4SUN.  Tell them you are with Columbia Basin Fish and Wildlife Authority to
get the special rate.  Meals will be provided.

Warm Springs Salmon Bake and Pow Wow Dancers
There will be a traditional salmon bake dinner prepared by Tribal members dressed in
their finest ceremonial regalia the evening of August 3rd.   Dinner will be followed by
Pow Wow dance performances.  There will be a no host bar to quench your thirst.
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